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Comments: As an avid Snowmobiler for over 20 years I oppose any further restriction to Inyo National Forest and

strongly encourage any additional acreage/area for us to enjoy our sport.  I look forward to snowmobile season

and sharing it with my family every year, it is an amazing way to teach our kids about respecting the backcountry

in winter and how special it is to live where we do. I have never been presented with any factual reason why our

sport  has a negative impact and shouldn't be grown and embraced besides few individuals intolerance toward

others legally enjoying themselves in a different way than they think acceptable.  Additionally I think we need to

focus on our higher elevation accesses (Cinder Shed Critical) because open areas that are difficult to get to (can

be hard to get to San Joaquin Ridge from Shady Rest without overheating Mountain sleds) are essentially not a

resource.  Also, think an additional staging area on the scenic loop would be very beneficial to the flow of the

winter recreation trail system.  Thank you 


